
THE BEECHWOOD SCHOOL

January Newsletter

Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a great winter break.

Winter is here so please remember to label any new coats, hats or mittens with

your child’s name. The windows will remain open in the classroom due to Covid,

Flu,etc.. fans will be on. Please keep this in mind when dressing your child. (heat

is on)

January will be a busy month. We will begin with our snow theme, making

snowflakes and snowmen. We will learn about the dream of Martin Luther King Jr.

and take our kindness pledge. At the end of the month we will be learning about

the stars, the moon and Astronauts. We will review shapes and make our shape

rockets.

The week of January 8th we will begin Show and Tell. Each child will have an

opportunity to bring in something from home to show the class at circle time.

It must fit in their backpack (the item will be returned to their backpack after

Show and Tell). The schedule is attached. The schedule will also be posted again

on Class Dojo. We will continue to go over the letters in our first name and flip our

name card to reveal our last names this month. We will have fun new songs, and

an experiment planned with melting ice. We can’t wait to start the New Year!

Best Wishes for a Happy Healthy New Year!

Mrs. Dee

Miss Neil


